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Seattle, March 22, 2009 -- The Boeing Company wishes to extend its profound condolences to the families and
friends of those who perished in the crash of FedEx Cargo Flight 80 in Tokyo. Boeing is sending a team to
provide technical support to the Japan Transport Safety Board in coordination with the U.S. National
Transportation Safety Board.
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